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Student Spotlight: Quentin Hernandez

Highlighting Quentin Hernandez, who just
finished the Fall semester in Riga, Latvia at

Liden and Denz Intercultural Institute of
Languages. Quentin was one of 27 students
last year to receive the Gilman Scholarship
to fund his program. Quentin is a Modern

Languages major in Russian. Big
congratulations! 
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